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Advocacy Letter
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Tamillia Cherry
P.O. Box 262
Tallahassee, FL 32303
407-814-1545

To The State Senate
The Honorable Bill Montford
404 South Monroe St
Tallahassee, FL 32399

To The State House of Representatives
The Honorable Ramon Alexander
513 The Capitol 
 Florida House of Representatives 
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Bill Montford,

As an avid health campaigner and promoter working with communities so as to reduce the prevalence of HIV/AIDS in the country. I am writing to inform you of some of the communication strategies that can be adopted to reduce the prevalence of the disease across the country. In the past, I have been involved in many campaigns that are aimed at creating awareness about HIV/AIDS. 

HIV/AIDS has been observed to have detrimental impacts on the health of the people. However, through sufficient awareness about the disease, members of the public can be equipped with enough information that would allow them to avoid infection in the foreseeable future.
An area that the Center for Disease Control has not been effective in addressing in relation to HIV/AIDS, is creation of awareness through some of the mass media platforms that people use today (Aral, Douglas, & Lipshutz, 2017). Mass media has a wide reach and could easily be effective compared to other techniques that are used by the organization. 

Through the campaign, members of the public will be educated about sex, improving their risk perception, avoiding some of the risky social norms that are associated with higher risks, and encouraged to change their sexual behaviors. Some of the mass media platforms that will be used by the campaign include television, radio, and newspaper. Mass media interventions in such campaigns are cheaper and can reach more people compared to other platforms that are used to sensitize members of the public. Such communications can also be aimed at providing information about HIV/AIDS. Including some of the reputable websites where people can get such information can help inform the public by a great extent. 

The campaign would also be effective in addressing the people on some of the preventive methods that they can use to avoid infection from HIV/AIDS. Such a program would go a long way towards reducing the prevalence of the ailment across the country.

Yours Sincerely, 
Tamillia Cherry
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